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Sept. 8, 2020 

 

To the Parents/Guardians of Martha Currie Students, 
 

As the countdown begins to when we get to see our students again, we have some important scheduling 

news to share with you.  For a while now, we have been working with the District to create a staggered 

Recess/Lunch schedule that keeps safety as the prirority.  Yesterday, we were given approval for our 

school schedule. 

 

This schedule starts for all grades 1-7 students on Sept. 14 (please remember that Grades 4-7 students 

begin at 9:05a.m. on Sept. 14 only): 
 

8:30 a.m. Welcome Bell 

8:35 a.m. School day commences 

 

9:55-10:10 Primary Recess 

10:15-10:30 Intermediate Recess 

 

11:20-11:50 Primary Lunch Break outside 

     -Primary students eat lunch when returning inside 

     -Intermediate students eat lunch before going outside 

11:50-12:20 Intermediate Lunch Break outside 

 

2:20* p.m. Dismissal 

 

*PLEASE NOTE that dismissal is slightly earlier than originally scheduled.  We apologize if this is an 

inconvenience, but please remember the following: 

 -we will have teacher supervision daily until 2:35pm 

 -all students will be dismissed from the back fields 

 -if this earlier time is an issue for your family, please email one of us 

  (samra_b@surreyschools.ca or ladd_r@surreyschools.ca), and we will work with 

   you to find a solution until you are able to make adjustments. 

 

This staggered schedule is the best way to keep our students spread out and safer during the outside 

times. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bobby Samra   and   Rachel Ladd 

  (Principal)         (Vice-Principal) 
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